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February 1, 2023 

In Case You Missed It: January 2023 Notification Summary 

 

Dear providers,  
 
Here are notifications we sent through January 2023. To read any of the following 
notifications, please visit https://www.hpsm.org/provider/notifications  
 
• January 3: In Case You Missed It: December 2022 Notification Summary 
• January 3: Requesting Palliative Care Services 
• January 4: Offices Impacted By Flooding 
• January 4: 2023 Pay-For-Performance Program Guidelines Now Available 
• January 6: HPSM's 2023 Provider Manual Now Live 
• January 9: Pharmacies: Effective 1/1/2023 CareAdvantage D-SNP Members Will Have Two 

Prescription Insurances 
• January 18: Primary Care Providers: Here's What to Look for in 2023 
• January 26: Please Provide Your Accurate Fax Phone Number  
• January 27: Prior Authorization Required List Changes Effective 3/1/2023 
 
For questions, please contact our Provider Services department at PSInquiries@hpsm.org.  
 
Thank you for your continued commitment to our community,  
The Health Plan of San Mateo 
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